
From: Kevin Cronin [mailto:kevin.cronin.ohio@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, November 18, 2016 10:44 AM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: Ice Breaker Project Deserves Your Full Support 
 

While I was unable to attend the discussion in Lakewood about offshore wind energy, I want to 
write in strong support for the project. Dating back to my volunteer activities with Green Energy 
Ohio, we worked to lay the groundwork for a successful wind energy plan.   We were pleased to 
learn the testing equipment placed on the Cleveland water intake crib demonstrated more wind 
energy capacity than previously modeled, making this project more worthwhile than ever. The 
engineering is cutting edge, which will create opportunities for US firms and suppliers 
elsewhere. Already, Cleveland Public Power, the City of Cleveland and Cuyahoga County are 
committing to be anchor customers, to ensure stability and a long term market for the six 
turbines that will comprise this comprehensive wind energy plan. Thank you for the opportunity 
to comment and please move this project forward expeditiously.   

Kevin Cronin, Attorney at Law 
The Brown Hoist Building 
4403 Saint Clair Avenue 
Cleveland, Ohio 44103-1125 
kevincronin.us 
League Certified Bicycling Instructor (LCI) #1448 
  
Ph: 216.377.0615 or 216.374.7578 
Fx:  216.881.3928 
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